
IN THE MATTER of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 

AND  

IN THE MATTER of the Queenstown Lakes 
Proposed District Plan 

AND 

IN THE MATTER of Hearing Stream 13: 
Queenstown Mapping 

MINUTE CONCERNING DRAFT PROVISIONS FOR  
GIBBSTON VALLEY SUB-ZONE 

1. On 28 September 2017 we received a Memorandum from Mr Parker on behalf of 
Gibbston Valley Station Limited (Submission 827) attaching suggested draft 
provisions for Chapters 23 and 27 of the PDP to give effect to the sought Gibbston 
Valley Sub-Zone.   

2. The Memorandum alluded to discussions held between Mr Giddens for the 
submitter and Mr Buxton for the Council.  It would assist us in deliberating on this 
submission, if the two planners could provide a joint witness statement setting out 
the extent to which they agree on these suggested provisions, the basis of that 
agreement if it is conditional, and any areas for disagreement along with reasons 
for such disagreement. 

3. We ask that this be provided by Monday 9 October 2017. 

For the Hearing Panel 

 
Denis Nugent (Chair) 

29 September 2017 


